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December 17, 2019 
 
Dear Community Partner,  
 
You are receiving this letter to make you aware of  an opportunity to partner with us to help people in need. At 
Woodcrest Christian School we strive to find ways to engage our students into service projects that positively 
impact our community and the world we live in. We connect our students with local organizations that find 
ways to serve others in need. These service opportunities have grown into full-blown international mission trips 
where as we serve, we get to share God’s love. This year we are taking six teams of  high school students to 
Belize and Alaska to work alongside local ministries there.  
 
Our Missions Fund Raising Banquet will be held on February 1st, 2020.  We will present our mission goals and 
vision to those in attendance in hopes of  helping our students attend these trips. We are in need of  your financial 
support in two ways: 
 
First, would you please consider becoming an Event Sponsor with a donation beginning at $150. 
 
We will recognize your generosity and school support by publishing a full color, business card size advertisement 
in our Sponsor Directory which will be given to each of  our 600 attending guests. 

• Event Sponsor at $150 receives Business Card space in the Sponsor Directory 

• Silver Sponsor at $300 receives Double Business Card space in the Sponsor Directory 

• Gold Sponsor at $600 receives ½ page advertisement in the Sponsor Directory 
 
All sponsorships help cover the costs of  the meal and other banquet costs.  If  you choose the Gold 
Sponsorship, $200 of  the donation goes directly to fund specific projects in Alaska and Belize. 
  
Secondly, we would be extremely grateful if  you would consider donating a new item, product, or gift card 
for our Silent Auction.  All businesses donating items valued at/or over a combined total of  $150 will also 
receive an advertisement space in our Sponsor Directory.   
 
Your contribution in either way would greatly benefit those who have the desire to reach beyond our borders 
to help those in great need and to showcase your organization to others in our community. We understand that 
you have many worthwhile choices for your charitable donations and ask that you please consider us in your 
contribution budget.  Thank you in advance for your support of  this philanthropic mission. Please contact 
Woodcrest Christian School at (951)780-6605 for assistance with your contributions no later than January 10, 
2020. 
 
All gifts are tax deductible.  Our tax ID# 95-1756426. 
 
In His service, 

 

Mr. Brandon Imbriale 
Vice Principal and Mission Project Coordinator  


